To,

Nirmal Govind, 

NIB Project Champion (AZ Chapter)

Asha For Education (Arizona Chapter : http://www.ashanet.org/arizona)

(RE : NIB Project)

#17, Student Development Office, Box 873001,

ASU, Tempe, AZ 85287-3001,

USA.

Sir,     


This is to formally acknowledge receipt of your letter dated the 20th September, 2004 and the enclosed cheque  for US$ 3550/- towards the cost of 500 Nos of the Universal Braille Kit, being the first installment of Asha Arizona’s support for distribution of 1000 Kits under Vidya Vrikshah’s  National Initiative For The Blind.


The cheque was handed over to Relief Foundation  who have placed orders with Worth Trust for 500 Kits, in response to the formal quotation. received from Worth Trust. A total of 459 Kits  have been  despatched to a total of 220 blind schools all over India, as per a distribution list provided by Vidya Vrikshah. Acknowledgements with feedbacks from these blind schools are trickling in. As of 07-12-2004, acknowledgements / feedbacks have been received from 34 schools. They express great appreciation of the Kits and have requested for a total of 2390 Kits for use of blind children in their own schools and 2245 Kits for outreach programmes for distribution of blind children in their local areas.


We now need to start stepping up the distribution of the Kits in larger numbers, and shall start doing so as soon as a larger feedback picture emerges. We would request for an early contribution from Asha to cover the distribution of the next lot of 500 Kits. 


Vidya Vrikshah is deeply grateful and appreciative of the care and concern shown by Asha-Arizona in supporting this programme. We shall keep you posted with the onward progress of this programme in greater detail.

Yours sincerely,

N.KRISHNASWAMY IPS (Retd)

MANAGING TRUSTEE, VIDYA VRIKSHAH.

Dated : 08-12-2004

----------------------------------------

E-mail from Mr. Krishnaswamy:

Dear Nirmal / Lakshmi

  Here is a quick update.

  Your check was received and handed over to Relief Foundation who are 
still
  awaiting advice from their Bank of its clearance - this seems to take 
around
  four to six weeks. But in anticipation , they have already placed 
orders for
  the first instalment of 500 UKBs on Worth Trust, who have also started
  production in bulk in anticipation of a large demand.

  The UKB and other projects forming Phase-II of the National Initiative 
For
  the Blind were launched at a formal public function on 07-11-2004 
evening
  which turned out to be a huge success, with teams of sighted and blind
  school children giving live demonstrations in using all the devices in 
the
  UKB. We formally gave a memento meant for ASHA-Arizona, at the 
function to
  Jebadurai of the ASHA Office in Chennai.   I shall be shortly  sending 
you a
  CD with a Power Point presentation covering the entire function.There 
has
  been a lot of media coverage full of praise for the UKB, and I shall
  incorporate copies in the CD. I shall also send you a sample of the 
UKB in
  due course.

  The despatch of nearly 470 UKBs to nearly 230 Blind Schools all over 
the
  country was commenced on 08-11-2004 : we were waiting only for the 
launch
  function to be over. Considering that the demand for UKBs from these 
schools
  has already crossed the 11000 mark, we would like to speed up the 
supply of
  the onward instalments. We would therefore like you to send us the next
  instalment of money as soon as possible.

  N.Krishnaswamy
